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Please ask for: Sonia Bunn 

Direct Line: (01322) 343620 

Direct Fax: (01322) 343047 

E-mail: Sonia.Bunn@dartford.gov.uk 

DX: 142726 Dartford 7 

 

Your Ref: EN010093 

Our Ref: DA/18/00410/NSIP 

 

Date: 29 November 2018 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Planning Act 2008 (as amended) –Section 55 
Application by Cory Riverside Energy for an Order Granting Development Consent 
for the Riverside Energy Park 
 
Adequacy of consultation request 
 
Thank you for your letter of 16th November 2018. I can confirm that in this Council’s 
opinion the developer for the above application has consulted with the Council under 
section 42 of the Planning Act 2008. The developer submitted a draft SoCC for the 
Council comment on and in the Council’s opinion adequate consultation of the 
community, in accordance with the agreed Statement, was carried out within the Borough 
of Dartford. The Council is also satisfied that adequate consultation was carried out under 
section 48 of the Act. 
 
The Council is therefore satisfied that the developer has carried out adequate 
consultation on the proposal for Riverside Energy Park. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Sonia Bunn 
Development Manager 

 

 

 
D.Allen 
National Infrastructure Planning 
Temple Quay House 
2 The Square 
Bristol 
BS1 6PN 
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